
FILE 

From: Michael L Raleigh [maiito:michaelr@zoomtown.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2016 2:23 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: pipeline through parts of Hamilton County 

To whom it may concern: 

Duke energy is a private company. We should not have to give up our neighborhoods so that a 
private company can make money, if this pipeline is so important to Duke, let duke lay the pipe around 
neighborhoods so not to disrupt the status quo. 

As I look at the projected route, it seems to me that the pipeline is as straight as it can be; 
having no regard to any neighborhood in its path. 

I do not want this pipeline in my neighborhood, go around all neighborhoods. Spend your 
money and do the job right. 
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This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t the images appearing a re an 
accura te and complete reproduct ion eif a ca^e f i l e 
documsnt del ivered in the regular courEa.o£ haaiuea$. 
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